
From: Shane Malique  
Sent: 23 March 2018 16:29 
To: HCO 
Subject: Uber license renewal 
 
Hi my name is Hussain and I just wanted to support Uber in their renewal. 
I have used them and they are a wonderful addition to our city as now as consumers we have a 
choice and co incidentally now all taxi companies are starting to up their game and provide a better 
service. The only concern is there is an influx of out of city cars which is causing congestion and 
pollution and this needs to be addressed when you renew their licence.  
Uber is a good, safe and convenient taxi service for our city and I hope they will get their license 
renewed. 
Thanks 
 
Mr H Malique  
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